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 interesting how this is playing out, (in CA) including the Vacaville example of a 
parallel systemhttp://www.dailyrepublic.com/news/vacaville/vacaville-schools-provide-learning-options-for-children-not-vaccinated/   

 - based on our previous discussion - with you that you are proposing a common 
 

  is missed 
 is the number of vaccinations now required, the overlap and the ages at 

  



I am working on a proposal for the WSSDA legislative committee regarding vaccine exemptions 
rules. 

If you don't mind answering, did you know that your district was being cited by proponents of 
legislation last year as an excessively high exemption rate district, without disclosing your small 
enrollment number? 

Do you agree with their assessment that your school is in potential danger due to vaccine 
exemptions? 

Do you agree with their proposed solution, that you exclude from school any children who have 
less than all of the 16 (K-  

.   Specifically, regarding vaccinations, if 
legislation was able to exclude children who aren't vaccinated by state requirements, our school 
WOULD be in danger.  We do have a high number of "opt outs" from parents who feel the state 
invades their personal rights to privacy and freedom to choose for themselves.  If the role of the 
state is to educate every child, it seems they're undermining their own role.  Also, if a family 
chooses not to vaccinate, it only hurts themselves.  The others who are vaccinated shouldn't have 
to worry.  Students need to be in school.  Please continue to work for the students.  Changing the 
requirements to make things more restrictive isn't going to change these families out here.  If 
anything, they'll pull their kids out of school and home school them, which only hurts the kids 
socially.  It also puts small rural schools under more pressure to have enough students to stay 

 

I did not know any of the information cited . Due to our small numbers and the fact that just 
one large family could skew our percentages, it would seem unreasonable to me that our data be 
used without disclosing our enrollment. Because our school is small, it is quite easy to mitigate 
danger. It would be detrimental for our small school to be required to exclude students with less 
than the 16 required number of immunizations. 

 I am including our board in this email. Are there any steps you suggest for our board/school 
district to respond to the potential legislation? 




